
 

Thursday 28th March 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We finish today for Holy Week and return on Monday 8th April. 

 

Many thanks for all of your support in the Easter Egg Raffle for Caritas and for the 

own clothes day for the Mini Vinnies – once we have the final totals then we can let 

you know. 

Many thanks also for attending the prayer services and assemblies and supporting 

the children in prayer this Lent. 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Day Activity Year Group 

Monday Dance 4 and 5 

Tuesday Boosters 

Irish Band 

Y6 (No sign up required - as this 
is continuing) 

Y5 Places still available 

Wednesday Martial Arts 

Tennis 

1 and 2 

5 

Thursday Multi-Sports 3 and 4 

All new clubs go live at 5 on Arbor today! Please sign up for the first week back. 

 

Medication. We can only give prescribed medication in school as part of our 

Medication Policy. 

I know that you want your children in school and sometimes they need Calpol but 

unless it is prescribed then we cannot give it to them. 

So, if this is required, then please ask your doctor to prescribe it for your child. Many 

thanks for your support. 

 

With prayers for every blessing this Easter, 

 

Sarah Yates 

‘Draw from the living water of hope and receive with open hearts the love of God’ 

Pope Francis 

 


